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India News

Summer Blooms and Festive Tunes
On 12th July, Robert Lodge hosted a vibrant Garden
Fête that brought together a lively mix of creativity,
community, and charitable spirit. The event featured

an array of stalls, including handmade children’s
clothing, unique fair trade items from Love That

Stuff, and handcrafted ceramics by Beauty of Clay.
Children enjoyed getting involved in the arts and
crafts stalls. As visitors explored the stalls, they

enjoyed the sounds of live jazz and soul music. There
was also a raffle and we were selling items from our

tailoring project. £638 were raised to support our
ongoing projects in India.

As the new school year starts, our dedicated teachers took part in dynamic training
sessions with Aid India to gear up for an inspiring academic year. Part of the training was
to plan the upcoming Maths, English, and Tamil lessons. The day was filled with energy

and collaboration as they role-played lessons, rehearsed activities, and shared ideas,
ensuring they’re fully prepared and confident to make learning exciting and impactful for

every student.

Spain News



This month saw the Futuraula Committee students graduate. The ceremony was held in
a theatre in Barcelona with around 500 guests attending. The event was not only a
celebration of academic achievement but also a powerful reflection on the students'

commitment to global citizenship and social impact. 
The 2025 graduates took to the stage to speak about the meaningful work they’ve
undertaken in partnership with Indian Futures. Alongside them, Project Manager
Roger shared heartfelt insights into how the students’ efforts have made a tangible

difference in the lives of young women in India. 
Thanks to their dedication, the students successfully raised funds to sponsor five

students in India to attend university - opening doors to education and opportunities, as
well as raising awareness of the charity. Huge congratulations and thanks to the

graduates for all your work this year!

Congraduations!
UK News

This year’s Futuraula Committee raised a total
of £2,205 through their fundraising events
such as a celebrating Sant Jordi with fresh
roses and second-hand books, a breakfast

morning for International Women’s Day and a
Christmas raffle. The students use their

connections and resources to source raffle
prizes such as hotel stays and meals out. 
Being in the Committee offers students an
opportunity to develop key skills such as

teamwork and creative problem-solving, while
also instilling an understanding of the

importance of giving back and making a
positive impact in the lives of others.


